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May 5, 1969

Mr., Joe D. Ramey

0il Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico

P. O. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Dear Joe:

As you requested in your letter of May 1, 1969, we
are submitting an affidavit from Byron Jackson, Inc.,
stating that the cement was circulated on the 8-5/8"

casing on the Sunray State No. 1.

Sorry for all the confusion and trouble on this, and
I hope this straightens everything out.

Yours very truly,
H, L. BROWN, JR.
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-
Bill D. Baker
Petroleum Engineer
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